
 

September 19, 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter with great enthusiasm to recommend Len Larose & PBI Printing as an approved 
supplier for your direct mail program. 
 
For over 10 years, RE/MAX Escarpment Golfi Realty Inc. has had the pleasure of working with Len and 
his team. Their focus on direct mail has been exceptional, consistently delivering our materials on time 
without any issues. We have complete confidence in their services and know that we can rely on them. 
 
One of the standout qualities of Len and PBI Printing is their commitment to providing specialized 
services and ensuring on-time delivery. This level of dedication gives us peace of mind, knowing that 
our print jobs will be handled with utmost care and professionalism. 
 
Based on our lengthy and positive experience, I wholeheartedly recommend Len Larose & PBI Printing 
to anyone in need of print services. They truly are the best in the industry. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Rob Golfi 
Team Leader & Sales Representative 
1 Markland Street, Hamilton 
 


